
To whom it may concern

It has recently come to my attention that our Medicare system funds abortions performed on the
basis of a child's gender.

I find this disturbing, and would sumbit that the law be changed so that this is no longer allowed.

Taxpayers should not have to pay for a procedure that is not based on health, but rather the
religious or personal preferences of a person.  Medicare funding should be limited to health
procedures.

Please stop funding abortions on the basis of gender, and ensure that the lives of unborn children
are protected.

Thank you

Philippa deHaan




